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Boyd, John

From: Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association

Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2017 2:41 PM

To: Flynn, Courtney

Cc: Boyd, John

Subject: Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Courtney and John, 
 
Rishi Bansal has volunteered for consideration for this working group. He does have some concerns about the 
time commitment which will be involved. I told him that he can raise that question with the city when he is 
interviewed or at some other appropriate time. 
 
Rishi's email is bansal.rishi@gmail.com. 
 
I am still looking for one more volunteer and, if successful, will pass along their name as soon as possible. 
 
Ed 
 
Ed Schwarz, President 
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association 
 
 

From: Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 3:22 PM 
To: Flynn, Courtney 
Cc: Boyd, John 
Subject: Re: Volunteers for Working Group  
  
Courtney, 
 
Yes, I did receive the letter and have been working to find someone willing to volunteer. I'm going through a 
list of people I thought would be good but haven't had any takers so far. I'll keep trying. 
 
Ed 
 
Ed Schwarz, President 
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association 
 
 

From: Flynn, Courtney 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:29 AM 
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Cc: Boyd, John 
Subject: Volunteers for Working Group  
  
Good morning, 
       I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed Used 
Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter and also provide 
the names of individuals you would like to nominate.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
Courtney  

 
Courtney Flynn 
Citizen Engagement Coordinator 
Administration 
#8609 
 

 
Please consider the impact on the environment before printing a paper copy of this email. 
This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public 
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Boyd, John

From: Noelle Brooks <historicwillamette@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 11:27 AM

To: Flynn, Courtney; Boyd, John; Pauline Beatty; Shannen Knight

Subject: Re: Volunteers for Working Group

Hello! 
 
We are so excited to be a part of the Mixed Use Work Group. Thank you for extending the invitation. At 
Friday's Board meeting it was decided that Shannen Knight and Pauline Beatty would take seats on the panel, if 
it pleases all involved. I have copied them in here. They are both fantastic individuals and very active in our 
community. I know they will be a positive asset in moving the discussion forward in addressing the  zoning 
needs surrounding our immediate area. They bring a unique perspective as they are not only neighbors within 
Historic Willamette, but have both been business owners as well.  
 
Let me know if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Noelle Brooks 
 
program manager 
Historic Willamette Main Street 
503.750.0297 
 
On Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 9:43 AM, Noelle Brooks <historicwillamette@gmail.com> wrote: 
Oh! and just in case you missed it...here is the poster for the Trick or Treat next week. Also on our facebook 
and website. 
 
On Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 9:32 AM, Noelle Brooks <historicwillamette@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hello Courtney, 
 
I have had a nice phone call with John and he knows we will be happy and honored to sit on the Mixed Use 
Work Group. Our monthly meeting is this Friday and I asked that I be able to talk to the board as a whole to 
get those names. He thought that would be just fine. If this has changed, let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Noelle 
 
On Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 9:29 AM, Flynn, Courtney <cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov> wrote: 

Good morning, 

       I am emailing you this morning to confirm that you received a letter from the City regarding a Mixed 
Used Transitional Zone Working Group. If this is the case, can you please confirm you did receive the letter 
and also provide the names of individuals you would like to nominate.  
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Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thanks, 

Courtney  

 
Courtney Flynn 
Citizen Engagement Coordinator 
Administration 
 
22500 Salamo Rd. 
West Linn, Oregon 97068 
cflynn@westlinnoregon.gov 
westlinnoregon.gov 
503-742-8609 
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Click to Connect!   

Please consider the impact on the environment before printing a paper copy of this email. 
This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public 
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Boyd, John

From: Robinwood Neighborhood Association

Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 1:41 PM

To: Boyd, John

Thank you for the opportunity to participate on the "commercial-use study group", I accept....JOT 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 
 
Robinwood Neighborhood Association 
 

 

Please consider the impact on the environment before printing a paper copy of this email. 
This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public 




